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I hope you all enjoyed the Jubilee celebrations.  Thank-you to all those who managed to go to St Maryôs Church 

Hall to look at our schoolôs art exhibition.  Yesterday, I received a lovely letter congratulating the children on their 

wonderful artwork and thanking the school for putting on the exhibition. 

Congratulations to Mrs Forsdick, who has become a Senior Mental Health Lead at our school after successfully 

completing her training.  As well as childrenôs mental health, she has been looking at ways to support all the staffôs 

mental health and wellbeing too. 

The Year 4s had a fantastic time at Porthpean this week and loved their sleepover at school after their campfire.  

Thank you so much to Miss Baseley, Miss Ingleheart, Mr Rapsey and Miss Rundle for creating such a memorable 

evening. Today the rest of Oak joined them for a day of team games at school and activities at the beach.  Thanks 

to Mrs Doble, Mr Orme and Mrs Gerrish who also joined them today.  The children also got to take a look at the 

vegetables growing in Mrs Gerrishôs garden on the walk back to school! 

Even though we were only in school for 4 days, we have packed a lot in! Rowan had a brilliant time at King Edward 

Mine this week and learnt lots about mining. Maple Class were super excited to meet the author of tortoise picture 

books, Ian Brown.  He travelled from London especially, to meet our Tortoises, Turbo and Dezzy and the children. 

Cherry Class also got to talk to him about his fascinating career and life as a writer. Maple, Rowan and Sycamore 

had another story telling day with Writerôs Block this week.  

Cassie Pamplin 

Stars of the Week 
 

Maple Class: - Harry F - For always being inquisitive and 

remembering lots of information. 

Rowan Class:  Ernie - For making great progress in his reading. 

Sycamore Class:  Martha - For always including amazing vocabulary 

in her work and being a 

mature leader. 

Oak Class: All Year 4s - For 

being so brave at Porthpean 

and camping in the hall. 

Cherry Class: Ruairi - For 

always being ready to learn 

and being happy and 

resilient. 

Kindness Hearts 

Maple Class: Penny 

Rowan Class: Reina 

Sycamore 

Class: 

Genevieve 

 

 

 

 

 

Oak Class: Josh 

Cherry Class: Eleanor 

This Weekôs  

Attendance  

aŀǇƭŜ /ƭŀǎǎ - флΦф҈ 

wƻǿŀƴ /ƭŀǎǎ - фрΦу҈ 

{ȅŎŀƳƻǊŜ /ƭŀǎǎ - фтΦс҈ 

hŀƪ /ƭŀǎǎ - фтΦл҈ 

/ƘŜǊǊȅ /ƭŀǎǎ - фоΦу҈ 

²ƘƻƭŜ {ŎƘƻƻƭ 
ŀǧŜƴŘŀƴŎŜ ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜ ȅŜŀǊ 
ƛǎ ŎǳǊǊŜƴǘƭȅ ŀǘΥ фоΦл҈ 

Sports Star 

This weekôs Sports Star is:  

Sam and Indya 

 

Thought of the Week 

 

This Weekôs Highest  

Scoring Team:  

Forbidden Forest 



What is safeguarding? 

¶ Protecting children from maltreatment. 

¶ Preventing the impairment of childrenôs mental and physical health or development. 

¶ Ensuring that children grow up in circumstances consistent with the provision of safe and effective care. 

¶ Taking action to enable all the children to have the best outcomes. 

Portreath Primary school is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children.  We expect all 
staff and volunteers to share this commitment and we ask parents to support us too.  

Maple Class 

This week Maple had 
a visit from Ian 
Brown the author of 
Albert the tortoise 
stories in to visit. We 
learnt lots about the 
real Albert but also learnt what you have to 
do to become a writer. We also had a lovely 
session about using 
describing words when 
the people from óTell us a 
storyô came in.  

 

 

Rowan Class  

This week Rowan went on a trip to King Edward Mine to consolidate our learning from 
our Cornwall Topic. We got to dress up and learn about how Cornish mining has 
influences mining around the world. We have also enjoyed our weekly yoga session 

which helps to focus our busy minds on a Friday morning.  


